
  

            
                
     

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am 
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Information about our next Rotary Meeting: 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 Speaker:  Drew Gaynor, CEO Freight & Logistics Council            Topic: Supply Chain Issues  
 

On Duty:  Speaker Host, Introduction & thanks:  John Gartlan                                        Set up/Pack up:  Rory Beattie 

Coming up soon 
Wednesday 15th February 2023 

Speaker:  Dr Jamie Beros, Perron Institute 
Topic:  tba 
 
Speaker Host, Intro & thanks: Cate Barlow 
Set up/pack up:  Jim Berry 

 
 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).      Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       

 

We started off the new calendar year with a lovely social evening at the home of Don and Robyn Holywell, and 
happily most of our Members and Partners plus a handful of Honorary Members were able to attend. It was 
also good to see our former Exchange Student from Argentina, Jaz Hernando, who is back in Australia for a 
holiday. Our grateful thanks go to Don and Robyn for hosting the get together, and we are especially indebted 
to Jan Puddey, Chair of the Social Committee and Robyn for organising the logistics of the event. The catering 
was provided by an external supplier at a reasonable cost per head, and the food was very tasty indeed. The 
ladies of the Social Committee did a sterling job too by handing around all the goodies that we enjoyed. 
 
We wish Don and Robyn many happy years in their lovely new home. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 Jeremy Wood has circulated a roster for the 

upcoming Western Districts Junior Cricket Club 
Sausage Sizzles, and Members are encouraged to 
volunteer for any suitable Friday night. If you can’t 
add your name to the document, please contact 
Jeremy asap. 

 

 
 

 
 

Birthdays: Pam Veary (1 Jan); Heather Downing (4 Jan); Eileen Nathan (11 Jan); Manny Petrelis (7 Feb); Peter Burns 

(8 Feb); Stan Robins (8 Feb); Peter Pearse (10 Feb); Rod Lane (14 Feb) 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time                                     Rotary anniversaries: Libby Larsen (’19) 

 

I’m telling everyone about the benefits of eating dried grapes. It’s all about raisin awareness! 

NEWS FROM LAST WEEK 
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